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Mid-Year Meeting

Brother’s All,

What an exciting weekend at St. Andrew the Apostle Catholic Church for the 2021 Arizona State 
Council Mid-Year meeting.  First off, I would like to thank Council 9482 for their excellent meals 
and hospitality.  I would also like to thank the ladies who attended with their husbands and 
participated in the women’s program.  I sincerely hope everyone had a great time and to 
spread the word about the next event, the 115th Annual Knights of Columbus State Convention.

As we stated in the beginning, we wanted to hear your concerns and ideas and how we can 
help you achieve your goals. This was a totally different Midyear meeting which we wanted to 
be more exciting and interactive. We hope we accomplished that.  We would like your feedback 
on the workshops so that we can make further meetings as exciting and informative. 

As earlier mentioned, the 115th Annual Knights of Columbus State Convention will be held on 
May 20th & 21st, 2022 at Hilton El Conquistador Resort, Tucson, Arizona.  It will be hosted by 
Council #14230, St. Rita in the Desert.  More information will be available at a later date.

District Deputies, Grand Knights and fellow brothers who attended the Mid-Year meeting, 
please pass on the information you received to your councils.  Part of your leadership 
commitment is to encouragement them to participate more and make a positive impact in your 
council and parish community.  We need everyone to challenge themselves to be successful 
and reach their council goals and the states objectives in the second half of this fraternal year.  

The presentation for the 2021 Mid-Year Meeting is available for you to download at:
pCloud :: File Manager It is titled Mid-Year Final Presentation.  Also, there was a presentation 
from our PSD Stan Schroeder titled, “Helping Hands for All Ages”.  Please download that 
presentation and use it in your future council/assembly meetings.

Luigi Baratta
Arizona State Deputy

https://u.pcloud.com/#page=filemanager&folder=11227202543&tpl=folderlist

